

Board of Directors

Robert Guardiola President Allegis Global Solutions

Benjamin Weiland Vice President CB Richard Ellis

Grant Wheat Treasurer Bank Mutual

Juliet Pagliaro-Herman Secretary Johnson Controls

James Phelps
JCP Construction

Joshua D. Gsell GE Power & Water

Janet Tallberg Retired

Paul Westphal Robert W. Baird

Mike Consiglio Executive Director September 26, 2017

Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee 809 N. Broadway Milwaukee, WI 53233

Dear Mr. Antonio Perez:

On behalf of the staff, board, and participants of the Milwaukee Community Service Corps (MCSC), we would like to extend our gratitude to the Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee, Inc. for your sponsorship of \$1,000 for our "Powering Green: Creating the Workforce of Tomorrow" event on September 20th, 2017.

As you know, funds raised at the Powering Green event will help us to provide highquality vocational training for Milwaukee's at-risk young adults in the green technology and construction industries. Funds will also help us to purchase new equipment for our work in the community such as landscaping and maintenance of public housing, housing rehabilitation, environmental restoration, and water cleanup.

With your support, MCSC will continue changing the lives of disadvantaged young adults in Milwaukee, who, in turn, will continue improving our shared community and the environment.

Your support is deeply appreciated as we work to fulfill our important mission. Once again, thank you for your generous contribution.

Sincerely,

Executive Director

Under the IRS Disclosure requirements the amount of your contribution that is deductible for federal income tax purposes is limited to the excess of your donation over the value of goods or services received. This letter serves as your receipt: please save it for your record.

